
 

 
 
Maastricht, 26 June 2024 
 
Dr. Jorge A. Sánchez Cordero 
Mexican Center of Uniform Law 
Arquimedes # 36 
Polanco, 11560 
Ciudad de México 
Mexico 
 
Dear Dr. Sánchez Cordero,  
 
It is with special pleasure that I contact you in my capacity of Secretary-General of the International 
Association of Legal Science (IALS).  
 
I hereby confirm that you have been appointed First Vice-President of the IALS. You took office in the 
meeting of the IALS Executive Committee held on 17 June 2024. You were elected unanimously by the 
members of the IALS Executive Committee.  
 
We are truly pleased to continue working with you in this leading position within the IALS. We likewise 
look forward to continue strengthening our ties with the Mexican National Committee, this time in 
your capacity of First Vice-President. IALS has found in you an architect for the development of 
comparative law across the globe, benefiting from your constant support of activities.  
 
Your term in office will expire on 17 June 2027.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Agustín Parise, LL.B, LL.M, LL.D, Ph.D 
Secretary-General 
International Association of Legal Science 
UNESCO 
 


